
Recognition of Our Corporate 
Sponsor 

The Canadian Anesthesiologists’ Society International Education 
Foundation (CAS IEF) would like to extend their sincere thank-
you to Scotia McLeod, the Chung Group, for their generous 
donation to the CAS IEF Gala Dinner in June 2016.  

 

 

The evening was a huge success, attended by over 110 guests, 
in the Pinnacle Hotel overlooking the fantastic Vancouver Skyline. 
We celebrated CAS IEF’s 10-year involvement in Rwanda.  

PIC OF RESTAURANT and group. Multiple pics. 

Guests were entertained by Will Ferguson, author of Road Trip 
Rwanda. The food was delicious and we thank all those who bid 
on our silent auction items.  

Next year we hope to inspire you with a story about how one man 
can make a difference with the “Lucky Iron Fish”.  
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Christopher Charles, who is presently an anesthesia resident, will 
relate how this simple solution has helped to combat iron 
deficiency anemia.  

Finally, we would like to thank all our donors over the last year.  
Your contributions have made such a difference and we will keep 
you posted with our new web site: www.casief.ca 

 

 

Want to insert a picture from your files or add a shape or text box? You got it! On the Insert tab of 
the ribbon, just tap the option you need. 


